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Japan-Nepal Political Dialogue between the Ministries of Foreign Affairs 

 
 

1. On 29th June, a meeting of Japan-Nepal Political Dialogue between the 

Ministries of Foreign Affairs will be held in Kathmandu. 

 

2. Mr. Kazuya Nashida, Director-General, Southeast and Southwest Asian Affairs 

Department and other officers from the Ministry of Foreign Affairs of Japan and 

Mr. Jhabindra Prasad Aryal, Joint Secretary, North East Asia Division and other 

officers from the Ministry of Foreign Affairs of Nepal will attend the meeting. 

 

3. Both sides will exchange the views on relations between the two countries and 

activities regarding the 60th anniversary of diplomatic relations between Japan 

and Nepal, Japan’s assistance to Nepal with regards to earthquake 

reconstruction, global and regional issues. 
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